
October 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to remind you of the Yr11 Art and Design deadlines so that you are fully
informed of when your son/daughter is due to complete their NEA units. This academic year,
your son’s/daughter’s grade is based on their completion of coursework as well as an exam
board set assignment. We need to ensure that the students are fully aware that:

● For AQA Art, the Final Deadline for all students to have their NEA units completed
is Friday 16th December, 1.45pm

● For Eduqas Graphic Design and Textiles, the Final Deadline for all students to
have their NEA units completed is Friday 16th December, 1.45pm

*Please note that no extensions will be granted after these deadline dates.

When students have handed their work in, they will complete all necessary paperwork in
lessons as well as printing out work for display purposes. This is in preparation for the
moderator visit after the Christmas period to maximise time in lessons for this deadline. No
work will be changed during this point as we will be carrying out the formal marking and
moderation process and will have a formal record of what was formally submitted by the
students.

As we are now approaching this deadline, it is vital that all students are keeping up to date
with weekly deadlines as well as acting on feedback given to them from their subject
teachers (verbal or written feedback) to improve their marks. Extended Support sessions are
also in place with subject staff and we fully recommend that all students attend these
sessions.

All our Year 11 students should be completing tasks at home as a part of their homework.
This can be very difficult to write as a post on Google Classroom as the students' projects
are all so individual and they have to complete different things. Students are required to
clarify any misconceptions in lessons with subject staff so that they are aware of what they
need to be completing.

We will continue to work hard with all students and if you have any questions or concerns,
please email your son’s/daughter's subject teacher or myself so that they or I can resolve
any queries.

Kindest Regards

Sarah Dixon
ADT Faculty Leader


